
The Colorado Chapter of the International Code Council is dedicated to the improvement of 
building safety, by promoting and improving the International Codes, educating the building  

industry, public and our membership, and providing mutual aid to building professionals. 

September 11, 2023 

Ms. Cindy Davis  
ICC Chair Nominating Committee 
c/o Will Coffman  
International Code Council  
900 Montclair Road  
Birmingham, AL 35213  

RE: Jim Sayers Nomination Support for retaining his position of Director at 
Large, on the ICC Board of Directors. 

Dear Chairman Davis and Nominating Committee, 

The Colorado Chapter of International Code Council takes the request for 
letters of support by ICC candidates very seriously.  We have been a very  
active chapter in all aspects of ICC and want to ensure that the candidates 
that we support will help further the succession planning on the ICC 
Executive and Board of Director levels.   

Some things that were heavily considered within our deliberations 
regarding candidates were: involvement in ICC; active participation with 
the Colorado Chapter of ICC or their perspective local State chapters; 
vision for the future; business and goal focus; their energy and ability to 
get people moving and things happening; diversity; and the committee put 
a lot of thought into the fact that many of the current board members will 
be retiring within the next 5 years. 

We have reviewed Mr. Sayers’ resume, credentials, and his performance 
as an active member of ICC.  We believe that his experience and outlook 
will continue to be an asset to the Board of Directors and the organization. 
The Colorado Chapter ICC supports Mr. Sayers’ retention of his position 
as Director at Large on the International Code Council Board of Directors. 

Respectfully, 

Janine Snyder 
Janine Snyder 
President,  
Colorado Chapter of International Code Council 
970-485-5278
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